
We reviewed the data and made an infographic of themes and 
recommendations about COVID-19 testing. The table of themes and 
recommendations was accepted by the community advisors and the FDA 
Co-Investigators. We are writing the manuscript and final report.

The infographic is a “give back” to give to the community. The “give back” 
talks about the project and gives information on what the study learned and 
why the project is important. 

It talks about:

	 · What we did

	 · How we did it

	 · What we learned

	 · Why it matters

Communicating about
COVID-19 Testing to

Underrepresented Groups

The FDA COVID-19 testing project 
is in the final stages.
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